
It’s a time honored tradition
 to check your Tefillin and Mezuzot 
in honor of the New Year

Forget the hassle.
This year we’re bringing the scribe to you!

 On Thursday, September 11th - 16 Elul 5774 
 a scribe will be available at Chabad from

10:00 a.m. until 6:00 p.m.

Bring your Tefillin and Mezuzot to be checked,
or just stop by to watch 
and learn more about this special Mitzvah.

May we all be inscribed and 
sealed for a sweet new year
For more information:
info@chabadmidtown.com or call 212.972.0770

TIME FOR A CHECK-UP

CHABAD LUBAVITCH OF MIDTOWN MANHATTAN 
509 FIFTH AVENUE 
(Between 42nd and 43rd Street) 

www.ChabadMidtown.com

cwwv

Reservations recommended
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